
TROUTDALE CITY COUNCIL 

REGULAR MEETING 

TROUTDALE CITY HALL 

NOVEMBER 11, 1980 7:00 P.M. 

1. Call to Order, Roll Call

1.1 Ratification of Sandy Flats Liquor License

2. Sandy Street Vacation Hearing, Continued

TROUTDALE CITY COUNCIL 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

TROUTDALE CITY HALL 

NOVEMBER 11, 1980 7:30 P.M. 

1. Selection of candidates for City Administrator position

2. Adjourn





MINUTES 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

NOVEMBER 11, 1980 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by Mayor 
Sturges. 

The Mayor indicated there would be two additions to the 
agenda. 

3 - Ratification of Brass Rail Liquor License
4 - Council Concerns and Initiatives

There were no further additions and the Mayor closed the 
agenda. 

ROLL CALL: 

PRESENT 

STAFF 

PRESS 

GUESTS 

Chuck Blanchard, Dan Lowe, Mayor 
-Sturges, Sam Cox, Helen Althaus and
Dalton Williams (Frank Kaiser arrived
late)

Bob Jean, Ed Murphy, Pam Christian and

Brian Freeman·

Carey Virtue, Oregon Journal and
Joyce Wydrzysnki, Oregonian

Vann M. Bassinger 

Frank Kaiser arrived at 7:10 P.M. 

AGENDA ITEM #1 1 SANDY STREET VACATION, CONTINUED 

Mr. Bassinger was present and reported that Bob Dix had not 
yet signed the street vacation agreement. Bob Jean reported 
a conversation he had with Mrs. Dix via telephone. 

Chuck Blanchard moved to continue the hearing at the December 
9 1 1980, regular City Council meeting. Helen Althaus seconded 
the motion. 

YEAS 6 

NAYS 0 

AGENDA ITEM #2, RATIFICATION OF TAD'S CHICKEN & DUMPLINGS 
LIQUOR LICENSE 

Mayor read once by title. 

Sam Cox moved to ratify Tad's Chicken & Dumplings liquor 
license. Dan Lowe seconded the motion. 

YEAS 6

NAYS 0 



AGENDA ITEM #3, BRASS RAIL LIQUOR LICENSE 

The Brass Rail has submitted their liquor license for 

renewal. In order to provide an opportunity for public 

comment the appearance of the owner, Mr. Venture, is 

requested at the next city council hearing. 

Dalton Williams moved to schedule the consideration of 

the ratification of the liquor license until December 9, 

1980. Chuck Blanchard seconded the motion. 

YEAS 6

NAYS 0

AGENDA ITEM #4, COUNCIL CONCERNS AND INITIATIVES 

Chuck Blanchard expressed his concerns regarding work still 

to be done on the community building. Bob Jean responded 

to the question by pointing out that the only work 

funded is basic maintenance. 

Dalton Williams asked that the council consider changes to 

Policy Area #2 of the Comprehensive Plan. After some 

discussion Ed Murphy was directed by council to put the 

concerns before the Planning Commission and report back to 

council at the January 13, 1980, Council meeting. 

Motion to adjourn regular session was made by Sam Cox. 

Dan Lowe seconded the motion. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 P.M. 

Signed by the Mayor this 

-

R.M.


